
 

 

 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 

 
 
To:  Dean McFarren, Commodore     1/1/2021 

From:  William Hale, Division Commander                                  Division:  8 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 
 

1. Flotillas 08-07, 08-08, 08-11 and 08-39 
2. All Flotillas are using webinars for meeting and training 
3. All Flotillas are working on meeting Phase II Reopening Guidelines.  

 
Details of Flotilla Reports: 
 
• Flotilla 08-07 Reported the following: 

 
• Cleaning Pt. Cabrillo Light Station windows 
• Continuing to support the Fuel Farm at Pt. Cabrillo Light Station 
• Continuing efforts to recruit new members  
• January Flotilla Meeting will be a webinar 

 
• Flotilla 08-08 Reported the following: 

 
• Continuing efforts to recruit new members  
• Continuing PV visits 
• January Flotilla Meeting will be a webinar 

 
• Flotilla 08-11 Reported the Following: 

 
• Flotilla meetings and training have been held by webinar 
• Continuing PV visits 
• January Flotilla Meeting will be a webinar 

 
• Flotilla 08-39 Reported the Following:  

 
• Flotilla members have been attending webinar training 
• Continuing efforts to recruit new members 
• January Flotilla Meeting will be a webinar 

 
Division 08 Activities:  
  

• Division 08 Meeting will be done by webinar on Wednesday, January 13, 2021  
 
 
 
 



 

 

Division 08 Future Activities: 
 

• Agency Interactions: 
§ All work with USCG at are working within phase I guidelines per Sector Humboldt. 
 

• Upcoming Events, Locations and Dates  
§ Division Change of Watch is Scheduled for Sunday, December 6, 2020.  

 
• Division 08 Goals: 

§ TBD  
 
End of Report  
William Hale 
DCDR-D113-DIV8  
 


